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Comments: First, camping, riding ATV,s and other family fun activities have always been done off road. They

should be able to do this more than 30 feet off of the road. Why make it difficult for families to participate in

wholesome activities? The forests are there for us to spend time in and appreciate. How do we teach the next

generation to be grateful foe the woods if we can't take them out in it? Most people in our area heat their homes

with wood stoves and get their firewood off road. We should continue to have access to the exisiting roads and

trails. This will also help with preventing forest wildfires. Next, all animals should be allowed to be retrieved

without the proposed limitations. This can be difficult and inconvenient for the elderly and others.Lastly, the public

was only notified a few days ago of the travel plan and needs more time to comment. Please extend the

comment period in order to give a fair timeline to the community. 


